
 

 

 

Thursday 23rd November 2017 

Dear Parents 

SCHOOL CAMP 2018 

KNAPP HOUSE ACTIVITY CENTRE  

TUESDAY 18 SEPTEMBER TO FRIDAY 21 SEPTEMBER 2018 

We continue to have very successful camps at Knapp House Activity Centre in Bideford, Devon.  It is 

always a brilliant experience for the children because they have opportunities to participate in 

physically and socially challenging activities, that are impossible to provide in our school environment.  

Knapp House is a family run activity centre set in its own grounds which boasts an indoor swimming 

pool.  Most activities are on site but we also visit the nearby coast at Appledore and Westward Ho!  

All the activities encourage leadership and personal development and the children benefit by 

becoming more self reliant, responsible and will have heightened self-esteem and confidence as a 

result of the trip.  It also has the benefits of bonding the class at the start of a very important year 

and we do like all children to attend.  

Daytime activities that the children take part in include: 

Surfing, kayaking, climbing and abseiling, tree hoist, crate stacking, crabbing and RIB ride, tunnelling, 

low ropes course, swimming and pedal-karting. 

Knapp House provides excellent instruction and a high level of personal and pastoral care. The party 

will also obviously be under the care of staff from Banwell School. The children will be kept busy with 

a full schedule of day time and evening activities. They are provided with 3 substantial meals a day 

and the cafeteria style dining allows a selection of hot, wholesome food.  In this way the children can 

select the variety and quantity of food that they require. 

 

The cost for this will be £265. Children in receipt of Pupil Premium will be subsidised and will only be 

required to pay half price of £132.50. 

 

Payments should be made as follows on Parent Pay: 

Deposit (non-refundable)    

to secure your childs place 

£20 By 19/12/17 

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Belong Believe Achieve 

Headteacher: Mrs C Pocock 
 

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB 

Telephone: 01934 822498  Fax: 01934 825020 

Email: banwell.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk  

Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk 

 

  

  

  



 

 

1st Payment 

 

£80  or 

Pupil Premium £40 

 

By 01/02/18 

 

2nd Payment 

 

£80  or 

Pupil Premium £40 

 

By  01/04/18 

 

3rd Payment 

 

£85  or 

Pupil Premium 

£32.50 

 

Final Payment to be 

paid by 01/07/18 

 

Please use Parent Pay where payments can be made in instalments or paid in full.  If you are paying 

the whole amount of £265 (PP £132.50) the whole payment needs to paid by 1st February 2018. 

Alternatively a yellow savings card can be issued if you want to pay cash.   

All details of the facilities at Knapp House can be found on the website: www.knapphouse.co.uk 

I do hope you all will take this opportunity as the children will have a fantastic time. 

 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to ask. 
  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Carol Gould 

 

Please return to the School Office: 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

SCHOOL CAMP 2018 – KNAPP HOUSE – 18/09/18 to 21/09/18 
 

I would like my child ____________________________________ to have a place on the 2018 

Year 6 School Camp to Knapp House Activity Centre in Devon from Tuesday 18th September – Friday 

21st September 2018.  A deposit of £20 has been paid on Parent Pay.  (Deposit is required by 19th 

December 2017 and is non-refundable)   

 

 

Signed_______________________________ 

 
 

 

http://www.knapphouse.co.uk/

